
PHILIPPINE EMBASSY IN MANAMA AND THE ORDER OF THE KNIGHTS OF RIZAL (OKOR) 
COMMEMORATE THE 159TH BIRTH ANNIVERSARY OF DR. JOSE P. RIZAL 

 
 

 
 
H. E. Ambassador Alfonso A. Ver (2nd from left) OKOR Chapter Commander Mr. Rene Caseda, and 
members of the Order of the Knight of Rizal at the wreath laying ceremony. 
 
 

19 June 2020 – The Philippine Embassy in Manama, Kingdom of Bahrain in cooperation 
with the Order of the Knights of Rizal (OKOR) – Bahrain, commemorated the 159th Birth 
Anniversary of Philippine National Hero, Dr. Jose P. Rizal, with a wreath laying ceremony 
on 19 June 2020 at the Embassy lobby. 
 
The Embassy also joined the NCCA and Sentro Rizals around the world in featuring a 
poetry reading of “Awit ng Biyahero” a poem written by Dr. Jose Rizal. A video of the 
poetry reading from Filcom members in Bahrain was posted in the Embassy’s official 
Facebook Page and Instagram Account  (@ PHL in Bahrain).END 
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Mr. Peter John Gojas, representative form the Filipino community reading the poet Awit ng Biyahero 




